

READING EVALUATION

I. READ THE TEXT CAREFULLY AND ANSWER THE OPENED QUESTIONS.



I think I have had a very interesting life. I'm seventy-three now and I don't work anymore. I was in the army for fifty-one years. I retired when I was sixty-nine. I have been to so many countries that I can't remember all of them. I've been to Australia six or seven times and to South Africa three times. I have also been once to Russia, but I didn't like it at all: much too cold for me!

They say that love is the greatest thing and I agree. I've been married four times, but never for more than five years. I don't think women really understand me!

I've never been on television, but I've been on the radio once. It was a programme about life in the military about twenty years ago. I met the Prime Minister on the same day. Actually, I've met a lot of famous people: members of the royal family, famous politicians and also famous cinema and television personalities. I've never met the American President though which is a pity.

Because I've travelled a lot, I've seen a lot of wonderful things and have also eaten and drunk some strange foods and drinks. I ate cats and rats in India and drank something called Mirto on a little island in Italy many years ago.

1. Why has his life been interesting?
2. How old was he when he became working for the army?
3. How many years has he been retired from the army?
4. Why did he meet a lot of famous people?
5. Does he believe in love? Why?/ Why not?
6. How many years was he married in total?
7. In your opinion, why did his marriages fail?
8. Mirto is probably a strange...?

LISTENING EVALUATION

II. LISTEN TO THIS CONVERSATION AND CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER.

AUDIO



Conversation 1.

1. What was the man going to do?
a) Call a Mexican restaurant
b) Eat some food in a truck
2. Why didn't he do that?
a) Because he found a friend on his way
b) Because his work didn't permit him
3. What was the woman going to do at first?
a) Consume more
b) Pay with credit card
4. What did she finally do?
a) She paid with cash
b) She bought less than she planned

Conversation 2.

5. What was the man going to do?
a) Sell his car.
b) Buy a new car
6. Why did the man change his mind?
a) Because the car worked perfectly
b) Because the car was very cheap

Conversation 3.

7. What was the woman just going to do?
a) Go outdoors
b) Give the man a call
8. Did the woman expect him to go to the party?
a) Yes, she did
b) No, she didn't
9. Why were the woman and her family going to change the initial plan?
a) Because it will rain
b) Because many people will attend

Conversation 4.

10. What were Bob and other people going to do?
a) Take people to the soccer
b) Play soccer
11. Who was taking them to the venue?
a) Bob
b) Futsal
12. Why weren't they going to go?
a) Because the driver got sick
b) Because the driver got to go work

WRITING EVALUATION

III. LOOK AT THE CHART ABOUT SOME DOGS BREEDS. USE THE INFORMATION TO WRITE A 150-WORD ARTICLE IN WHICH YOU INFORME POSSIBLE OWNERS THE CHARACTERISTICS OF THEM USING THE COMPARATIVE AND SUPERLATIVE FORM.

This image shows a single sheet of white paper with horizontal blue or grey ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page. There are approximately 20 lines visible. On the left side, there is a vertical margin line, creating a narrow left margin. The paper appears to be from a notebook or a standard ruled sheet.